
 

These days have certainly been long and trying for everyone and we hope that this finds you and 
your family safe and well. Though we have been separated to help protect the health and 
well-being of our communities, we at Richmond Community Theatre are looking forward to 
welcoming our patrons back for new productions and memories. 
 
At RCT, we are constantly updating policies and procedures to keep up in the age of COVID-19. 
We are closely monitoring the local and global climate to plan our 2020-2021 season 
accordingly. We are making sure that as we re-engage our audiences, we are researching the 
safest operating procedures, including CDC and state-mandated guidelines, to protect our 
patrons, performers and volunteers. Richmond Community Theatre Board of Directors will be 
creating an Emergency Preparedness Committee to help better determine and institute those 
procedures needed in this ever changing environment. 
 
As we creep ever closer to our new normal, we will keep our supporters informed and if you 
should have any concerns, comments or questions, you may reach out to us at any time. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Richard Elliott 
President 

 

 

 

 


